
On Friday 15th November, children 

across the whole school will be 

helping to raise money in support of 

Children in Need, by participating in 

a non-uniform day.  

Children can come into school  

wearing clothing with spots, dots or 

yellow in colour if they have it. 

A payment item is available on 

ParentPay for any donations to 

help this worthy cause.  


